
 

 
Los Angeles Conservation Corps (LACC)                                                                                             4/12/2013 

 
 
Dear LACC, 
 
In your most recent newsletter, Volume 3, Issue 3… 
 
http://www.lacorps.org/admin/uploads/documents/March%20Newsletter.pdf  
 
It reads… “LA Corps joins Boeing to unveil Natural Storm Water Treatment System”  
 
Was there any authority at the LACC who investigated this area for the Health and Safety of Corps 
Members? Please provide the safety documents and/or liability waivers that corps members were given 
prior to their work at a former Nuclear and Rocket Engine Research Facility. This system was created to 
treat contaminated storm water runoff as per violations of the Los Angeles Regional Water Quality 
Control Boards National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System, not a walking garden as the interpretive 
pollinator signs and park benches would suggest. In the past work at this facility has been done by 
contractors who are trained to know the precautionary measures for Health and Safety while dealing with 
contaminated soils. Concerns were raised within the community when it was discovered that LACC 
members were on their hands and knees digging in this soil for planting. If there are any questions 
regarding this field lab and the areas of concern, please call 310-428-5085. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
William Preston Bowling 
Founder ACME (Aerospace Contamination Museum of Education) 
http://www.acmela.org  
 

Ensure a Proper Cleanup of the Santa Susana Field Laboratory, it’s Related Facilities and their Surrounding Communities. 
 


